

Circular No. DPSS/BDR /2022-23/05

Dear Parents

Greetings!

In continuation to the message shared on April 30, 2022, we extend our sincere thanks to you for your understanding and support.

We now gladly put forth that from now onwards hostel land line is available for communication.

You are requested to call on the designated day and time. Kindly ensure that the regime is followed so each child gets his/ her 5-7 minutes to talk .

Regards

H.M. Boarding House

Delhi Public School, Sonepat E.Mail.: hmboarding@dps.in

Mobile: +91- 9671784777

Email: contact@dps.in

Website: www.dps.in

Phone: 0130 - 6611000